
 
 

To:  AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date:  April 5, 2022 

Subject: Integrated Care DC Newsletter 

 

Dear Providers, 

 

The District of Columbia’s Department of Health Care Finance in partnership with the DC Department of 

Behavioral Health, manages a five-year program known as the Integrated Care DC Program. This 

technical assistance program aims to enhance your practice’s capability to deliver person-centered care 

across the care continuum; use population health analytics to address complex medical, behavioral 

health, and social needs; and engage leadership to support value-based care. 

We encourage you to sign up for the Integrated Care DC Newsletter at the link below. The newsletter 

features webinars, funding opportunities, continuing education resources, and more! 

https://bit.ly/subscribeICDC  

 

If you have any questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Account Executive or 

call the Provider Services department at 202-408-2237. 

https://bit.ly/subscribeICDC

